
 
Dear parents, guardians and teachers, 

 

Due to the success of the pop-up shop, we ran just before mother’s day, the PTA will be 
running a pop-up shop for Father’s and someone special day. 

 

We will have several gifts you can purchase across the three days (12th, 13th and 
14th June). Please check out via the attached PDF, a selection of some of the gifts we will 
be selling, and we will give further information when we return after half term. 

 

Thanks to everyone who has supported our PTA events either volunteering, planning or 
match funding. The PTA supports the school and raises vital funds for equipment and 
books. We wanted to fund the pupil wellbeing area outside, but our funds are falling 
short. We still need more parents who can help by match funding any money we raise. 

 

We have several events planned next term. Try-a-Tri is a great event to get involved. 
Don’t forget registration closes on Friday. 

If you want to get involved a little or a lot, please do reach out to the PTA officers via 
email ptaofficers@aldryngtonpta.com. 

We are looking for several people to shadow existing roles as some event organisers will 
be leaving the school, next ear. School Disco, Santa Grotto and Pre-loved uniform 
coordinators are just a few roles we want to fill before the end of term. 

 

Kind regards, 

PTA Teams 
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